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1434.
Ms S J Loe to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry:

(1) (a) What progress has been made in the proposed reticulation project for Mokopane-Vaalwater-Marken in Limpopo, (b) who are the people responsible for the implementation of this project and (c) what timeframes have been put in place with regard to this project;

(2) whether these timeframes are being adhered to; if not, (a) why not and (b) what action has been or are being taken against those failing to keep to the timeframes?
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REPLY:

(1)(a)
The places mentioned in the Honourable Member’s question (Mokopane-Vaalwater-Marken, Limpopo) already have water reticulation, therefore no projects have been proposed for these towns.

(1)(b)
Mogalakwena and Modimolle Local Municipalities are the Water Services Authorities (WSAs) responsible for operation and maintenance of the projects in the Mokopane-Vaalwater-Marken areas.

(1)(c)
There are no projects, therefore there are no timeframes set.

(2)
We do not have timeframes for the proposed reticulation projects referred to.

